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Evaluation of the Guided Pathways Model

The 2021 Washington State Legislature directed WSIPP to evaluate the Guided Pathways Model. Guided Pathways is a community and technical
college reform that aims to improve student experience and outcomes through changes to academic program structure, advising, instruction, and
progress monitoring.
WSIPP’s preliminary report will review the implementation of the Guided Pathways Model in Washington and any available evidence of the
effectiveness of the Guided Pathways Model. If possible, this report will also evaluate the effect of the Guided Pathways Model on early student
outcomes, including, but not limited to, student retention and persistence, college-level English and math within the first year, graduation and transfer
rates. The preliminary report can be found <a href="https://www.wsipp.wa.gov/Publications?reportId=688">here</a>.
A final report will evaluate the effect of Guided Pathways on longer-term student outcomes including, but not limited to, degree completion, time to
degree, transfer to four-year institutions, employment, and earnings, to the extent possible.  The final report is due in December 2029.
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The Washington State Legislature created the Washington State Insititute for Public Policy in 1983.  A Board of Directors-representing the legislature,
the governor, and public universities-governs WSIPP and guides the development of all activities.  WSIPP's mission is to carry out practical research,
at legislative direction, on issues of importance to Washington State.
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